120 RADIO

P.O Box 429, CLOQUET, MINNESOTA

TELEPHONE TR 9-6725
Feb 15, 1962
Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha 44 Nebraska

Dear Carl

Very happy to confirm your report of reception Feb 11, 1962
These items you report conforms to our station log for

that day. We are situated 3 mile south of Cloquet

and have a Collins Transmitter., Our output is 1,000

watts daytime 250 Watts at night.

Yours Truly
Lalh (/5§_ -----
Walt Peters

Chief Engineer



